MRRA club meeting, November 08, 2022, 7PM, on Zoom.

Attendees: Liz Albert, Linas Alinskas, Anne Anderson, Bob Bowen, Wilma Breiland, Bronwyn Chapman,
Jody Decarolis, Terry Freeman, Erin Heinold, Andy Hutchinson, Peg Landry, Chur Masors, Dennis
McCarthy, Kathy McGowan, Matt O’Brien, Carl Popolo, Mark Romanowsky, Dottie Semonian, Gary
Styskal, Tim Wheatley.

October minutes approved.

Holiday/Year end party at Lenzi’s, 810 Merrimack Ave, Dracut, MA. Tuesday, December 13, 6pm, dinner
at 7pm, cash bar, in the Merrimack Room.

Committee chairs are asked to provide a brief year end report for the Party.
Voting for 2023 MRRA officers will be available via on-line ballot.

Safety Committee message: Be mindful of colder water and air temps and river conditions. Leaves
floating in the river make debris harder to see. Wear a life vest. Docks coming out “Nov 17. No wet
launching allowed.

Equipment Committee requests a few people to help perform some winter prep and storage. Sunday,
November 13, 9am.

The RFP for the new boathouse will be made public in the spring.

MRRA Board of Directors approved a donation to Lowell House in memory of Pat McCann, long time
friend to MRRA and TRR.



